

Friars Primary School & Nursery

Part of the Portico Academy Trust

Principal - Mr C. McClay
Vice Principal - Mr S. Roche
Constable Way, Shoeburynes

Constable Way, Shoeburyness, Essex, SS3 9XX Tel: 01702 294837 Fax: 01702 382820

www.friarsprimary.co.uk

Email: office@friars.southend.sch.uk



Wednesday 12th May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have arranged a wonderful opportunity for the children to have a mobile farm visit us at school on **Wednesday 16**th **June**.

There will be sheep, ducks, goats, ferrets, rabbits, any of the young they may have and even a pony! The farm dog 'Blue' will also be coming along. Children will be able to see, touch, feed and handle the animals in a safe and supervised environment. They will learn about the different animals through hands on experience and discussions with the farm staff.

We feel that this will be a valuable and inspiring educational experience for the children. The children will visit the farm in groups throughout the day and we will be planning other exciting activities around the visit throughout the day.

The cost of this event is £4 per child.

Your child will need to wear appropriate clothing on the day. e.g. trousers/track suit bottoms/leggings/wellies if it is a wet day and school uniform on the top.

Please inform us if your child has any allergies related to animals or farms.

The Reception and Year 1 Teachers.